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Col. A. H Belo Camp #49 
Commander - Kevin Newsom 

 1
st
 Lt. Cmdr. - Mark Nash  

 2
nd

  Lt. Cmdr. - David Hendricks 

Adjutant - Stan Hudson  

Chaplain - Rev. Jerry Brown  

 Editor             - Nathan Bedford Forrest  

Contact us: www.belocamp.com (online now!) 

  Belocamp49@hotmail.com       
  

                     http://www.facebook.com/BeloCamp49 
  Follow us on Twitter at belocamp49scv  

Texas Di vi sio n:   http://www.scvtexas.org  

Nation al:   www.scv.org     

                      http://1800mydixie.com/    

                      http://www.youtube.com/user/SCVORG                             
 

  Commander in Chief Barrow on Twitter at CiC@CiCSCV 

                             Our Next Meeting: 

Thursday, November 6
th

: 7:00 pm        

        La Madeleine Restaurant 
  3906 Lemmon Ave near Oak Lawn, Dallas, TX 
 

 

*we meet in the priv ate meeting room.  
All  meeti ngs are open to the public and guests are welcome.        

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴΥ    

Compatriot Rudy Ray  

Reconstruction & the SCV 
 

 
 

The Belo Herald is an interactive newsletter.   Click on the links to take you directly to additional internet resources. 
 

Have you paid your dues?? 

Come early (6:30pm), eat, fellowship with 

other members, learn your history! 

"Everyone should do all in his power to collect and disseminate the truth, in the hope that 
it may find a place in history and descend to posterity."  Gen. Robert E. Lee, CSA  Dec. 3rd 1865 

http://www.belocamp.com/
mailto:Belocamp49@hotmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/BeloCamp49
http://www.scvtexas.org/
http://www.scv.org/
http://1800mydixie.com/
http://www.youtube.com/user/SCVORG


          COMMANDER½S               
  Report  

 

Compatriots,   

 

November is a time of  Thanksgiving. It's  a nice time to remember all of the blessings  in our lives. And , if 

we're wise, it's a time to be thankful for our health  and family.   

 

November is also  the annual meeting for Belo Camp. It's when  we hold our yearly elections. It's when 

those who wish to step up to a leadership role in Belo can make their case and cha rt their course. I've 

been fortunate to be Commander for the past two years. It's been a lot of work...and a lot of fun. The 

progress we've made has been truly astounding. And  I've learned a lot in my time as Commander. 

Specifically, how to be a leader.   

 

Having said that, it's time to pass the torch of leadership to the next man. I look forward to seeing  who 

that next man is. So I call on each member of Belo to make it to our  November meeting at La 

Madeleine  to cast their vote for the future of Belo Camp!  

 

I'm also happy to remind membership of  the first annual Belo Invitational at the Grand Prairie Gun 

Range on Saturday November 15. There will be open competition  for rifles, shotguns, and handguns. 

Members and guests are free to bring whatever style or cal iber of firearm they wish to shoot and have a 

good time. For the competition, the only restriction will be on .50 caliber firearms.   

 

Looking forward to seeing you at November meeting and the Belo Invitational. And wishing you and 

yours a very happy Thanks giving!  

 
 

BLESS GOD, DEO VINDICE 
 

Kevin Newsom  
Commander  
Belo Camp 49 Dallas  
Texas SCV 

214-422-1778  
kevin.newsom@hotmail.com    
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VISIT OUR HOME ON THE WEB 

WWW.BELOCAMP.COM  

Camp News and Resources 

https://us-mg6.mail.yahoo.com/compose?to=kevin.newsom@hotmail.com
http://www.belocamp.com/


 
 

 

 

мǎǘ [ƛŜǳǘŜƴŀƴǘ /ƻƳƳŀƴŘŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

Thank you to all of you who braved the storms and power outages to attend our October meeting at the Pastime Tavern.  
Jed Marum presented an excellent concert of Southern music.  Many songs were original compositions he had done for 
a recent feature film.  For those who missed the concert, you can download his albums on iTunes or buy his music at 
www.jedmarum.com.     

Also, a big thank you to 2nd Lt. Commander David Hendricks for the events he is arranging for us.  David has been 
working behind the scenes to make sure we have opportunities to get together in addition to our monthly meetings.  
We know you may not be able to make all of these events, but come join the fun whenever you can.  It is a good way to 
deepen the relationships among our camp members.  This month we met again at the Rock Creek BBQ Club for some 
meat and male bonding.  Our November outing will be a shooting event at the Grand Prairie Gun Club on November 15.  
There will be plenty of friendly competition on the range so you will not want to miss this special event. 

This month we are blessed to have Rudy Ray, from the John H Reagan Camp in Palestine, speaking to us about 
Reconstruction & The SCV.  Rudy has been one of those closest to the recent events in the Texas Division; he is the one 
who presented the motion at the Texas Reunion to have the charges brought back to Texas from National and fully 
investigated.  Rudy feels led to bring this special message about these current events in the context of reconstruction. 
His wife may also be with him and they provide musical entertainment as a couple, so we also look forward to that as 
well. 

Please begin to promote our December meeting to your friends and other camps.  We are extremely pleased to feature 
Susan Hathaway, the founder of the Virginia Flaggers in Richmond, Virginia.  Susan speaks at events literally all over the 
country.  She is speaking three times in the three days she will be in Texas, and Belo camp is pleased to be the first of her 
Texas stops.  The Virginia Flaggers catapulted to national media attention when they began to carry Confederate flags 
outside of the Virginia Museum of Fine Art to protest the removal of flags from the Confederate chapel there.  They 
ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜŘ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻ ƻƴ ŀ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ ōŀǎƛǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǘƘŜǊ άŦƭŀƎƎƛƴƎǎέ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ǘǿƻ ƭŀǊƎŜ 
battle flags along the interstate in Virginia. 

¢ƻ ŀŎŎƻƳƳƻŘŀǘŜ {ǳǎŀƴΩǎ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ, we had to push our meeting back to the second Thursday in December for 
that month only.  Please note this date change on your calendar. 

2014 Calendar 

11/6/2014 Rudy Ray Reconstruction & The SCV ς at La Madeleine 

11/25/2014  Shooting Outing - at Grand Prairie Gun Club 

12/6/2014  Camp Christmas Party - at Adjutant Stan Hudson's home 

12/11/2014 Susan Hathaway The Virginia Flaggers Story ς ŀǘ 5ǳƴǎǘƻƴΩǎ {ǘŜŀƪƘƻǳǎŜ 
 

Yours in the Service of the Cause, 
Mark Nash 
1st Lieutenant Commander 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1st  Lt. CoMMANDER½S REPORT 

http://www.jedmarum.com/


Chaplainõs Corner 

Angry yet? 
The enemies of Christ are hard at work to remove any and all Christian influence from our country, which was 
founded on Christian principles and a reliance on Jesus Christ, and it makes me angry. 
 
School children are being taught that George Washington crossed the Delaware, but not that he was a Christian. They 
are not being told what he had to say about God, Jesus Christ, or the Bible. This is not only true of George 
Washington, but of nearly all of the founders and early leaders of our country. They were Christians who put their 
trust and faith in God. We know that, because they said so. However, this is not being taught to our children even 
though it's true. And, why? Because it isn't politically correct and some non-Christian might be offended, and it makes 
me angry. 
 
For generations we've been taught that Abraham Lincoln was an American icon who saved the country and freed the 
slaves. Scores of people, misled by erroneous teaching, have visited his statue in Washington, D.C. to pay homage to 
his image as if he were some god in a Greek temple. Of course, we know him to have been a tyrant who's inflated 
ego, poor judgement, and illegal acts caused the death of six hundred thousand American men and immeasurable 
suffering. 
 
At the same time, honorable, Christian men like Robert E. Lee, T.J. "Stonewall" Jackson, and all of our Confederate 
generals, who fought to save the country and it's constitution, have been vilified and called traitors. Our brave and 
noble Confederate forefathers are being called a "racist army." Our proud Southern heritage is being mocked and our 
legacy shamed. And, it makes me angry. 
 
Southern states who asked their young men to leave their homes and families to go to war to defend it against a 
terrorist invasion, and now refuse to honor their sacrifice because it isn't politically correct, make me angry. 
Southerners who have bought in to the Union lies and will not seek or accept the truth even when it's presented to 
them, because of what someone might think, make me angry. Yes, it makes me angry. But, I don't think I'm alone. I 
think it makes us all angry. 
 
However, in Ephesians 4:26a, the Scripture says, "Be ye angry, and sin not." How do we do that? By remembering that 
it is not only our heritage that is under attack. God, Jesus Christ, The Bible, and Christianity are also under attack. So, 
we don't have to worry about how it will all turn out. God is still in control, and The Bible tells us that God gets angry 
too. 

 

Bro. Len Patterson, Th.D 
Past Chaplain, Army of Trans-Mississippi 

1941-2013 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                          
 

Please keep the following in prayer: 
 

Jerry Brown's Family  

Jason Distel 

The leaders of Texas, the South, and America 

Congratulations to Shawn and Michelle Stewart for their October Wedding!  

 

 

 

òIN ALL MY PERPLEXITIES AND 

DISTRESSES, THE BIBLE HAS NEVER 

FAILED TO GIVE ME LIGHT AND 

STRENGTH.ó  
 

               -GENERAL ROBERT E. LEE 



       

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Belo Camp 49 Upcoming Meetings:  

 

2014 

 
 

November 6
th

 ï Rudy Ray ï Fulfulling the Charge!  

 

SATURDAY, November 15
th

 - Shooting Outing - at Grand Prairie Gun Club 
 

SATURDAY, December 6
th

  - Christmas Party ï at Stan Hudsonôs Home. 
 

SECOND Thursday,December  11
th

 ïSusan Frise Hathaway- The Virginia Flaggers Story 

 
 

2015 
January 1

st
 ï No Meeting (due to holiday). 

 

SATURDAY, January 17
th

  - W. Michael Hurley ï Lee-Jackson Day Presentation 

 

February 5
th

 ï Kyle Sims ï Recruiting for the SCV 
 

March 5
th

 ï Dr. Richard Lee Montgomery ï The Confederate Book of Quotes and Narratives 

 

April 2
nd

  - Jerry C. Brewer ï author of DISMANTLING THE REPUBLIC  

 

May 7
th

 ï Bob Rubel ï Images of the Conflict: Art of the War of Northern Agression 

 

June 4
th

 ï Panel Discussion ï Candidates for 4
th

 Brigade and Tx. Div. Leadership invited to address Belo Camp 

 

July 2
nd

 ï Mark Vogel ï A  One Act Play on Dick Dowling, The Hero of Sabine Pass 
  

   

     
  



   

 Col. A. H. Belo Camp #49 

Christmas Party 

Saturday, December 6th,   2014 

LOCATIO N:  Home of Camp Adjutant Stan Hudson and family. 

3233 Lovers Lane, Dallas, 75225. 
 

ARRIVE:   6:30 pm      Supper at 7:00 pm 
 

We will have a signup sheet at the meeting and alcohol will be 

provided by our host.  Feel free to bring your own additions. 

 
     1)      Meat dishes 

     2)     Vegetable dishes; 

     3)      Casseroles; and  
     4)      Desserts 

 

From N. Central Expressway, go west on Lovers Lane. Our house is 

between Airline (with a traffic light) and Athens. Heading west, it 

is on the south side, the third house from Athens. If there are no 

more parking spaces in our circular driveway, then you should 

park on Athens. The house is a red brick two-story, with a red 

brick circular driveway. 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 
From Downtown Dallas and areas South : 
Take I-35E past Downtown or take Akard, Pearl 
or Field north out of Downtown and follow the 
signs for the Dallas North Tollway. Take the 
Tollway northbound to the Lovers Lane exit. 
Turn left (west) on Lovers Lane and continue 
about 1/4 mile. Dunston's Steakhouse & Bar will 
be on your right just past Preston Park and just 
before Inwood. There is ample parking in the 
rear which can be accessed from Inwood or 
Preston Park. Dunston's also has a rear 
entrance, a favorite of the regulars. 

 

From North Dallas, Plano, or Northeast 
Dallas:  
Take any feeder street, the President George 
Bush Turnpike or LBJ Fwy (I-635E) to the 
Dallas North Tollway. Take the Dallas North 
Tollway southbound to the Northwest Hwy exit 
and turn right (west). Continue about 1/4 mile to 
the second block on your left which is 
Devonshire. Turn left (south) on Devonshire and 
continue about 1 mile to Lovers Lane. Turn right 
(west) on Lovers Lane and continue about 1/4 
mile. Dunston's Steakhouse & Bar will be on 
your right just past Preston Park and just before 
Inwood. There is ample parking in the rear 
which can be accessed from Inwood or Preston 
Park. Dunston's also has a rear entrance, a 
favorite of the regulars. 

 

 

 

Dallas' favorite steak house for casual dining and homestyle cooking!  

A.H. BELO CAMP 49  DECEMBER 11th  (SECOND THURSDAY this month) meeting featuring 

VIRGINIA FLAGGER SUSAN FRISE HATHAWAY! 
7:00 PM   at  ���h�E�^�d�K�E�[�^��Steakhouse and Bar Meeting Room 

 


